
Save  the  Date:  Fall
Orientation

Before we say goodbye to spring quarter, make sure to put
Clark’s 2014 Fall Orientation on your calendar. Opening Day

activities will be on Wednesday, September 10, from 9:00 a.m.
to 12:30 p.m. in O’Connell Sports Complex, followed by Fall
Orientation through September 19 in various locations. Visit
the Fall Orientation home page for the full lineup of events.

Opening Day is a time for us to come together as a community.
To make that possible–and so that everyone from all of our
locations can attend our opening day celebration–the college
will be closed on the morning of Wednesday, September 10.
Offices will open and services will resume at 1 p.m. that
afternoon.

This year’s Orientation Fair will be held Tuesday, September
16, from 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. in Gaiser Student Center.

Article contributed by the Fall Orientation Committed.
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